
VILLAGE	OF	SHERMAN	
PUBLIC	NOTICE	

PUBLIC	NOTICE	

ATTENTION:	
	
The	Regular	Village	Board	Meeting	

scheduled	for	Tuesday,	April	4,	2017	
has	been	CANCELLED	due	to	a	Light	

Agenda.	
			
The	next	meeting	will	take	place	at	the	

Illini	Community	Center	
located	at	120	Illini	Boulevard,	in	
Sherman,	Illinois	at	6:00	p.m.,	on	

Tuesday,	April	18,	2017		
	

The	Agenda	for	that	meeting	will	be	
posted	online	at	www.shermanil.org	
and	at	the	place	of	meeting	at	least	48	
hours	prior	in	compliance	with	the	

Open	Meetings	Act.	

http://www.shermanil.org/

